
Message 

From: Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com] 

Sent: 2/15/2019 9:42:50 AM 
To: Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =4ddd bff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Ch ri sti na E] 
Subject: IBEC: Prelim Hydrology report from D&D 
Attachments: IBEC Preliminary Hydrology Report 8.23.18.pdf 

Hi, Christina, 

I'm attaching a preliminary hydrology report from D&D Engineering prepared in August 2018 for the IBEC project 
site. This includes a pre-development map that appears to show the 25th percentile discharge/flows in CFS at Figure 
3. Does this help with the information you needed about the pre-development condition w/r/t the LID report? 

Thanks, 
Dennis 

[)ennis KaniJk 
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